
DIBRUGARH     UNIVERSITY 

DEPARTMENT OF MATHEMATICS 

DIBRUGARH, ASSAM 

 
         Date : 30.01.2015 

 

NOTICE 

 

 

It is notified for all concerned that the admission for the Ph.D. Pre-Registration/      

M. Phil Course Work of the Department of Mathematics will be held on 04.02.2015 from 

10-30  a.m. onwards. 

All eligible candidates are hereby directed to report for admission on the said date 

and time. 

All the faculty members are requested to take part in the admission process. 

 

 

  

   Yours sincerely, 

  

 

      (B.R. Sharma) 

   Professor & Head 

 Dept. of Mathematics 

 Dibrugarh University 

Copy to : 

 

1. The Deputy Registrar (Academic), D.U. 

2.  The System Administrator, Internet Centre, D.U. with a request to upload the notice. 

 

 

 

     (B.R. Sharma) 

   Professor & Head 

 Dept. of Mathematics 

 Dibrugarh University 


